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CCIS is pleased to introduce the professional development grant for the 28th Annual CCIS 
Conference: Creating Sustainability in Education Abroad. 

Funded by CCIS Program Sponsors, the grants were established to facilitate and foster 
engagement and dialogue within our international education community. They allow for 
education abroad professionals and faculty to learn about the CCIS consortium model and 
its education abroad programs. 

Five grants are available for first-time conference attendees from US colleges and 
universities. Recipients will receive a $500 travel stipend and waived registration fees. We 
encourage members, non-members, and faculty to apply.  

Applications are due by September 15, 2017. 

Submit an application online including a 400-word personal statement detailing how 
attending the conference would benefit education abroad at your institution and why you 
would like to be considered for the professional grant. Consider the conference focus of 
creating sustainability in education abroad. 

Submit a Professional Development Grant Application 

Applicants will be notified of their status by the end of September. Applicants who apply but 
are not selected will be eligible for extended early bird rates. Contact CCIS central by email 
or at (202) 223-0330 with questions. 

https://airtable.com/shrWa3VtWb9QiB8dZ

